
 A Message from the Club President 
For the 2017 Season, the Villa Capri Cruisers Car 

Club Inc. (501(c)3) has donated a total of $17,575 to 
local charities.  All of this would not be possible 

without the cooperation of our valued sponsors, local 
car clubs, and the patrons who support us throughout 

the year. 
 

Here are just a few of the charities we have 
contributed to in 2017: 

 

Charity Donation 

Ronald McDonald House $2,500 
Janet Weiss Children’s Hospital 1,000 
Children’s Advocacy Center of NEPA 3,000 
St. Joseph’s Infant Pantry 1,000 
Coats for Kids 500 
Jewish Community Center Family Services 500 
Johnson College scholarship 1,000 
VCCC Children’s Outreach Pr. Donations 750 
NEPACIL Transitional Skills Center 1,000 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped us  
Make a Child Smile, One at a Time. 


